
RESOLUTION 

Whereas, the Daufuskie Island Council and its immediate predecessors have been 

recognized by Beaufort County as the official representative voice of Daufuskie 

Island since 1962 and 

Whereas, the Daufuskie Island Council was responsible for the drafting and 

implementation of the Daufuskie Island Code and Plan and should rightfully be 

arbitrator of disputes and adjustments arising under said plan and, 

Whereas, Mr. William Scott has requested a permit to establish a sand mine at 255 

Haig Point Road on Daufuskie and 

Whereas, 255 Haig Point Road is immediately adjacent to a traditional Gullah 

neighborhood consisting of eight occupied domiciles and 

Whereas, recent development has increased the neighborhood to 15 units and  

Whereas, Daufuskie Island is a tourism-based economy and 

Whereas, Daufuskie Island hosted at least 80,000 visitors in 2019 and 

Whereas, Haig Point Road is a major tourist route and, 

Whereas, most of the Daufuskie tourist traffic is via golf cart or bicycle and 

Whereas, mining activities at 255 Haig Point Road will be disruptive to residents, 

an eyesore and a public safety hazard to visitors and 



Whereas the Island Council gratefully recognizes the long-term commitment by the 

Scott family to the economic and social well-being of Daufuskie Island and 

Whereas there are alternate sources of sand on Daufuskie in more remote locations 

where the mining thereof would be less disruptive, 

Be it hereby resolved, the Daufuskie Island Council urges The Zoning Board of 

Appeals to refuse to grant a Special Use Permit to allow sand mining at 255 Haig 

Point Road.  

(Signed by the board) 

July 30, 2020 


